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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Class 6/5W. I hope you all had a fantastic summer break and 
that you’re well rested in preparation for the exciting, hardworking	year ahead! 
I am already very impressed with the children’s positive, motivated attitude, 

and they have all settled in beautifully.   

	

In the morning, please ensure your child 
arrives on the playground by 8:45am and we 
will greet them at the door and bring them 
safely into school.  

We begin handwriting and morning challenge 
at 8:50am! If children are late, they will be 
sent to the hall at break time to catch up on 
their learning. 	At home time we will keep your child in the 

classroom until we see you. We will then 
send your child out to you. If someone 
different is collecting your child, please let 
us know in advance. If you would like to talk 
to me or have any questions, I am more than 
happy to talk to you after school once all of 
the children have been dismissed safely. 
School dinners have to be paid for in the 
juniors. They cost £9.25 per week. Please 
try and bring your money in on a Monday. 

P.E. will be on a Wednesday. 
Please ensure that your child has a full PE 
kit in school all week (t-shirt, shorts or 
trousers, trainers or plimsoles) to avoid 
missing out on any exciting activities. 

If your child attends a sports club, they 
will also need their full PE kit on that day. 

 

Our main topics this term are: 
‘World War 2’ and ‘Democracy’. 

 We have an exciting evacuee dress up experience day on Friday 5th 
October. Please get your children’s outfits ready and remind your children 

to complete their homework tasks in their World War 2 homework booklets!  
	

Homework and spellings:  
Spellings will be sent home on 
Fridays where possible. Spelling 
tests will take place every Friday. 
 
Maths or English homework will be 
sent home on a Friday to be 
completed and handed in by the 
following Thursday. Homework will 
be linked to what we have been 
doing in class, so it is essential 
that is completed on time please. 	

Reading at home: 
It’s brilliant to see that lots of 
children have been reading at 
home already. Please listen to your 
child read and sign your child’s 
reading diary at least 3 times a 
week, as rewards will be given each 
week to these children. Diaries 
will be checked every Monday for 
signatures.   
 
Please ensure your child brings 
their bookbag to school with them 
each morning and make sure that 
school jumpers are labelled.  
	

Dates for your diary: 
Parent Welcome Meeting: Thursday 20th September  
Parent SATs meeting (Year 6 only): September 26th (9am) 
WW2 evacuee dress up day: Friday 5th October 
KS2 Harvest Festival: October 17th (2:30pm) 
Parents evening: 20th and 21st November  

  

	
Thank you for your support and co-operation. Please keep 
checking book bags and the windows for important messages! 

Miss R White (class teacher) 

	

The end of the school day is 3:10pm. If 
someone different is collecting your child, 
please let us know in advance.  
If you would like to change your child’s 
home time arrangements, or you haven’t yet 
handed your slip in about whether your child 
can walk home alone, please complete it and 
send it into school.  
 


